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Item Description

1 City of Carroll

2 Carroll County Supervisors
3

Category
Favorable franchising fees

Rights of way made available for Broadband buildout

Supporting Documentation
City of Carroll Community Broadband Capital.pdf

Carroll County Community Broadband Capital.pdf
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City of Carroll
¢

627 N. Adams Street Carroll, lowa 51401 (712) 792-1000 FAX: (712) 792-0139

March 28, 2023
To the Office of the Chief Information Officer of the State of lowa:

Carroll County Growth Partnership is submitting an application in response to the OCIO
Invitation to Qualify for a Broadband Intervention Zone to qualify parts of Carroll County and
the City of Carroll to identify a specific area of geographic concern with regards to existing
broadband availability.

Expanded broadband will assist area residents through higher broadband speeds and reliable
access to internet services.

The City of Carroll will assist local underground contractors in the future installation of fiber
optic lines by waiving right of way permit fees.

It is our hope that the ITQ application and review of same by OCIO will designate the portion of
Carroll County as a geographic area of concern/Intervention Zone for consideration in the next
broadband grant program.

Sincerely,
CITY OF CARROLL

L// -
Aaron Kooiker
City Manager
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CARROLL COUNTY COURT HOUSE
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS CARROLL, IOWA 51401

March 27, 2023
To the Office of the Chief Information Officer of the State of lowa:

Carroll County Growth Partnerships is submitting an application in response to the OCIO
Invitation to Qualify for a Broadband Intervention Zone to qualify parts Carroll County and the
surrounding Cities to identify a specific area of geographic concern with regards to existing
broadband availability.

Expanded broadband will assist area residents with higher broadband speeds and reliable
access to internet services.

Carroll County Secondary Roads will assist ocal underground contractors in the future
installation of fiber optic lines by windrowing gravel/rock materials from the edge of the
secondary routes for easier access to plow, bore, and install fiber lines. They will also be
waiving any permit fees as an in-kind service.

It is our hope that the ITQ application and review of same by OCIO will desig nate the portion of
Carroll County as a geographic area of concern / Intervention Zone for consideration in the next

broadband grant program.

Sincerely,

dkpnooa Hewsamnaeon

Stephanie Hausman
Carroll County Supervisor

114 East 6th Street @ Carrofl, fowa 51401 ® 712-792-4923
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